
MINUTES OF A SPECIAL MEETING 
of the 

WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD 
Held May 10, 1965 at Grand Jct., Colo. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Arthur J. Jens at 11:05 a.m. 

in the Court House Annex Room 203A, Grand Junction, Colorado with the following 

members present: 

County Commissioners: Arthur J. Jens, Paul Heidel, Clyde Lowe 

City Councilmen: Ray Meecham, Charles Love, Ed McCormick 

Also present were: Gus Byrom, Airport Manager; Dave Palo, County Attorney; 
Bill Anderies, Budget Officer and Ed Strnad, Secretary 

The minutes of the last meeting were approved as submitted. 

The airport manager read letters from United Airlines and Frontier Airlines 

pertaining to the condition of runway 4/22. At the request of Gus Byrom, Airport 

Manager, it was moved by Ed McCormick and seconded by Paul Heidel that the 

airport manager be authorized to repair runway 4/22 by laying a rubber base and 

chip mat 100 feet wide, the length of the runway at an approximate cost of 

$10,000,00. The motion carried. 

The airport manager briefed the board on a Unicom Radio Installation in the 

Radio Shop which could then be used by all operators in the field. The radio 

could be purchased from Monarch at a cost of $235.00, an amplifier could be 

purchased for $300.00 and $130.00 could purchase a remote control. It was sug-

gested to the manager that the operators buy their own remote control units, the 

field making available the Unicorn for all operators. The board requested that 

the manager discuss this further with the operators and report back. 

The board received an estimate of $3,808.00 to move the building and set 

new foundation for it which is now leased to George Gadova. There would be a 

further expenditure of $1,000,00 for new doors. The board suggested that the 

building be given to George Gadova and let him pay the cost of moving, etc. 



The board would prepare the ground onto which the building would be moved. The 

manager was to report back to the board as to the desire of Mr. Gadova in 

obtaining the building. 

The airport manager gave an estimate of $7,200.00 for moving the Big "T" 

Hangers and a total estimate of $9,600.00 which would include rebuilding new 

doors. The board suggested that Gus Byrom talk to Clyde Davis further about 

this move and find out his reaction to the move and cost as at one time Clyde 

told the board he wasn't too interested in the hangers. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:55 a.m. 

APPROVED: 

   

   

E4.64gme4-Ai 
Secretary 

 

Arthur J. Jens 
Chairman 
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